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Welcoming the New Academic Year  
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Dear ELSIAN Parents, 

    As the new school year begins, we want to extend our heartfelt 
encouragement and support. This year holds the promise of new 
adventures, exciting discoveries, and invaluable growth for your children. 

 Remember, you are your child's biggest cheerleader. Your unwavering 
belief in their abilities and your consistent support will empower them to 
embrace challenges, persevere through difficulties, and reach their full 
potential. 

 We, the teachers and staff, are dedicated to nurturing your child's 
academic, social, and emotional development. We are committed to 
creating a safe, inclusive, and stimulating learning environment where 
every child feels valued and empowered to thrive. 

 Let's embark on this new journey together, filled with optimism and a 
shared commitment to making this school year a truly enriching experience 
for your children. 

  

Warm wishes to all of you 

 

Mrs. Hanan Nassar 

ELS Primary Headmistress 

 


